A-S.

UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

WASHINGTON

Muliun

Prof. W. S. Campbell,
Department of English,
The University of Oklahoma,
Norman, Oklahoma.

JUL 30 1929

My dear Professor Campbell:

Referring to your letter of July 16, requesting information regarding Indian children attending Government Indian schools, there is inclosed a copy of the annual report of the Commissioner of Indian Affairs for the fiscal year 1928, which is the last year for which complete statistics are available.

The recapitulation, table 2, which will be found on page 48, shows 25,174 Indian children in Government Indian schools. There is no data in available form giving the school attendance according to tribes; but you will find the number of children of each reservation attending a Government school shown in column 10, table No. 2, beginning on page 46. For the tribes residing on the different reservations you are referred to table No. 1.

The highest grade carried at each Government school is shown in table 3. There has been some change in grades since the report was published, the most important being as follows:

Haskell Institute, Kansas, Two years' work in special courses beyond the 12th